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We are  grateful to the land & water of this place. The tree, plant, fungi & animal kin. We  acknowledge the s?wx?
wu'7mesh (Squamish) and Shishalh (Sechelt) peoples on whose traditional & unceded territory we live and work on

May SD Schedule 

May 7- Sechelt @rockwood 
2-4pm /naloxone Train the 
Trainer 

May 21-Gibsons @salvation 
army 2-4pm  /naloxone Train the 
Trainer 

Food & drinks provided 

$25 cash honorarium paid 

May PLTE Schedule 

May 13- Sechelt @Rockwood 
1-3 Debriefing & Support 
Session with Jonathan Orr from 
Mobile Response Team (MRT)  

Snacks & Drinks provided  

$25 cash honorarium paid 

Sign Up & Contact 

Peers sign-up for SD & PLTE 
sessions with Jaylene Scheible  
jaylene@bchep.org    604 212 
1980   OR sign up for Sechelt 
sessions at the OPS  

For general enquires about the 
SD or PLTE contact Harm 
Reduction  Program Lead    
Jaylene Scheible                             
jaylene@bchep.org.                                     
604 212 1980

HARM REDUCTION 
Street degree | Peer Led Trauma Education Program

Street Degree Graduation & 
Celebration 

On April 10 in true Street Degree style we celebrated the 
graduation of peers who have trained as facilitators and/or 
completed 5 module of Street Degree; Gabe Pausch, John 
Kerpan, Matt B, Shaymus Brown, Kim Davidson, Sean Hill, 
Shayna Busch, Karen P. 

Kenn Quayle and Brian Mackenzie though unable to attend were 
honoured by receiving their Master’s of Street Degree after 
completing facilitator training and 20+ SD modules.

Thank you to the peers, community members & partners 
who showed up to help honour the important work being 
done by community for our community.  

Gabe Pausch, John Kerpan, Matt B, Shaymus Brown & Kim Davidson -SD 
facilitator & graduates  
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Farewell to Shannon 
Mack as the Street 
Degree Coordinator 

Shannon Mack has spent the last 6 
months working as the SD 
Coordinator. Along with the 
coordinator role she worked as a 
support worker & peer support 
specialist for Raincity at the 
Overdose Prevention Site in 
Sechelt. Through her work at the 
OPS and with the SD program she 
has worked with peer workers & 
plays an integral role in the 
community. Shannon has brought 
strong leadership rooted in love, 
dignity and compassion. 

During her time with SD she has 
completed her facilitators training, 
supported sessions & organized a 
really special and memorable 
graduation celebration.  

Shannon is moving into a new role 
as Assistant Manager of Hightide 
Supportive Housing. Shannon we 
are going to miss you at SD and the 
OPS ! We are so grateful for all the 
important work you do and 
the ways you show up for our 
community ! 

Congratulations on your new 
position Shannon, we know you 
are going to continue to build 
solidarity within our community.  
See you at the OPS for summer 
karaoke! 
Love you Shannon Mack. 

Kenn Quayle, Brian Mackenzie & Patrick Pouponneau facilitating a SD 
session on Safer Consumption

Sean Hill receiving his diploma at the OPS 
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